
Deneen Simpson is the Director of Environmental Justice 

at the Department of Environmental Protection.  Her 

current work includes advising senior leadership about 

Environmental Justice issues, concerns, activities, 

opportunities as well as informing MassDEP staff about 

their requirements under the EEA EJ Policy and other 

authorities. Ms. Simpson’s job responsibilities include 

training and educating MassDEP staff about how to 

conduct meaningful engagement and thoughtful public 

involvement with EJ populations/community leaders and 

organizations.   

 

In addition, Ms. Simpson shares grant funding 

opportunities with the EJ organizations and EJ community 

leaders in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts to ensure 

they have access to fully participate in MassDEP’s 

programs and key agency activities. Ms. Simpson is a 

graduate of Kinyon-Campbell Business School.  


